St Anne’s Newsletter 28.06.24
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We look forward to seeing everyone at St Anne’s on Monday and everyone finally
being back together!

A letter has been sent out with all arrangements regarding drop off and pick up
times etc. Please familiarise yourself with this information.

Also, with it being the summer term and lots of events are taking place, please see
the events table as a reminder of what is happening over the next few weeks. Thank
you and see you Monday!

We would like to thank Vinci, BWCET and all of our members of staff for working
tirelessly this week when recanting the school.

A more detailed newsletter will follow next week.
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